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Michelle Endresz

From: Heidi Chapman on behalf of Amy Tucker
Sent: Tuesday, September 27, 2022 1:33 PM
To: Amy Tucker
Subject: CMO BLAST:  Happy National APP Week!

Importance: High

This week marks National APP Week and we would like to take this opportunity to celebrate our Physician Assistants, 
Nurse Practitioners, Clinical Nurse Specialists, Certified Nurse Anesthetists and Certified Nurse Midwifes.  We are daily 
grateful for the clinical expertise and outstanding care you provide our patients and for your unique contributions to our 
team.  Thank you for your dedication to our patients, our learners, our teams and our entire Upstate community.  We 
appreciate you! 
 
Best, 
Amy 
 
Amy Tucker, MD, MHCM 
Chief Medical Officer 
Associate Dean for Clinical Affairs, College of Medicine 
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